chair@melvichcommunityscio.org

From: Customer Service < customerservice@pplprs.co.uk>

Sent: 25 May 2022 08:41

To:chair@melvichcommunityscio.orgSubject:RE: Charitable Donation Form

Dear Robert,

Thank you for your charity application, I hope you are well.

I am pleased to confirm that you won't require TheMusicLicence for your event as it is in celebration of The Platinum Jubilee. Meaning you can play music without the need to set up an account.

I hope this response proves useful to you and I wish for you and those close to you to take care and remain in good health.

If you'd like more information about TheMusicLicence or the work, we do please visit PPLPRS.co.uk.

If you have any further questions, please contact us on 0800 0720 808 and we will be happy to help.

Kind Regards,

Kamil

Customer Service Advisor



The contents of this email (including any attachments) are confidential, may be legally privileged, and are for use only by the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, you must not use or disclose the contents to anyone; instead, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this email (including any attachments) from any computer or device. Unless indicated otherwise, this email does not represent the views of, and is not legally binding on, PPL PRS Ltd which does not accept any liability for it, to the extent permitted by law. It is the recipient's responsibility to scan this email and any attachments for viruses. Any emails sent to and from PPL PRS Ltd's servers may be monitored for quality control and other purposes. PPL PRS Ltd is a limited company registered in England with registration number 10376001 whose registered office is at Mercury Place, St. George Street, Leicester, LE1 1QG. Disclaimer posted by 756HGD3fXZQ167



ref: 00D58P3m8. 5007R3ISBz9:ref